
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE: ACCIDENT INVOLVING KUAMI EUGENE 

 

Lynx Entertainment wishes to inform the public that singer Kuami Eugene is alive 

and currently receiving treatment following a car crash on Sunday, March 17, 

2024. 

Our artiste sustained some injuries together with one passenger but currently 

responding to treatment. 

We appreciate the outpour of love from fans, media and the general public but we 

plead the artiste is given much space at this moment as he begins his recovery. 
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